
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

November 8, 2018 

 

Honorable George McKee, Mayor                      email: mena1896@sbcglobal.net  

City of Mena 

520 Mena Street 

Mena, AR 71953 

 

 

RE: NPDES Permit Number: AR0036692, AFIN: 57-00423 

 Corrective Action Plan Response 

   

   

Dear Mayor McKee, 

 

The Department received and reviewed the revised Corrective Action Plan (CAP) dated October 

30, 2018 for the above referenced facility. The response was deemed inadequate with the 

following comments:  

 

 The City of Mena shall submit clarification on the milestone as to how the facility will 

achieve final compliance with permitted effluent limits concurrent with the submission of 

corrective action reports.  

 The City of Mena shall submit additional explanation on the facility’s influent and by-

pass valve issues.  

 

Your response should reach the Department by November 21, 2018. Thank you for your 

attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 501-682-0639 

or by e-mail at bailey.taylor@adeq.state.ar.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Bailey Taylor 

Enforcement Coordinator 

Office of Water Quality 

 

 
cc:  Craig L. Beckham, P.E., CLB Engineers, Inc. (craig@clbengineers.com)  

 Charles Pitman, Public Works Director, City of Mena (Charles.menawater@sbcglobal.net)  

 Mike Spencer, Operator, City of Mena (menawwtp@gmail.com)  
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